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Hello Friends, 

Please join us on November 12, for Amateur Hour, hosted this year by the Girls’ Club.  The event 
happens the Saturday night of Parent Weekend, November 11-13, 2016.  Our theme this year is 
“Spangle Seaside Resort”.  Admission is free and we would love for all of you to be there.  We expect it 
to be a great show—your kids are so talented!  Please also come hungry; we are selling concessions 
before and during the show, including burgers, snacks, drinks, and desserts.   

Besides selling food, we have a few other fund-raising opportunities going on throughout the evening to 
help support our Guys’ and Girls’ Clubs.  We have 35 tables located in the front of the gym close to the 
stage.  These tables can be purchased for $60 per table and they hold six people.  If you need another 
chair or two, a table can accommodate up to eight people for an extra $10 charge per chair.  Snacks, 
drinks, and dessert are supplied to those at a table. If you are interested in purchasing a table, please 
call the girls’ dorm.  Contact us soon, as the tables often sell out quickly.  

We also have a Silent Auction going on during the show. This year we have some very exciting items that 
have been donated, including stays at hotels, restaurant gift cards, lift tickets, and more!  If you would 
like to donate items for our silent auction, we would very much appreciate donations including gift 
baskets, baked goods, and gift cards.  If you own a business or work for a company that could donate 
items or services, we would appreciate that as well. 

Please contact me if you have any questions.  We look forward to seeing you in a few weeks! 

Thank you for your support of UCA! 
 

Stephanie Gladding 

Dean of Women 
Upper Columbia Academy 
Stephanie.gladding@ucaa.org 
(509) 245-3636 
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